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From: "James Henkel" <jhenkel6@gmail.com>
To: <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>
Date: 9/29/2009 8:19:26 PM
Subject: Case 10A-09-UR

MS. Mahan,

 

I currently reside at 1328 Amburn Lane and wish to voice my objection to the
proposed towers in the vicinity of Amburn Lane.   A tower would ruin this
very small but beautiful neighborhood.  Case 10A-09-UR is scheduled for a
hearing on  Oct 8 and I cannot be present because I will on travel to Russia
in support of a Department of Energy program in Oak Ridge.

 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

 

Please respond to this e mail so I can be assured it was received.

 

Sincerely,

 

Jim Henkel
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From: James Henkel <henkeljj@gmail.com>
To: <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>
Date: 9/30/2009 12:47:40 PM
Subject: Case 10A-09-UR Objection

MS. Mahan,

I currently reside at 1328 Amburn Lane and wish to voice my objection to the
proposed towers in the vicinity of Amburn Lane.   A tower would ruin this
very small but beautiful neighborhood.  Case 10A-09-UR is scheduled for a
hearing on  Oct 8, I will also be present at the hearing to voice my objection.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,
James Henkel Jr.


